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Escambia County School District – Florida  

Traditional Instruction Enrollment Now Open 
For Second Nine Weeks Grading Period 

 
Escambia County District Schools are in the process of contacting parents of 
Remote and Virtual Instruction students, regarding the end of the first nine week 
grading period on Tuesday, October 27, 2020.  Parents interested in changing 
their student’s current instructional learning model from Remote or Virtual 
Instruction to the Traditional Instruction model will receive information on how to 
make that enrollment change when contacted by their child’s school.   Parents 
planning to return their student(s) to Traditional Instruction are asked to finalize 
their selection no later than Tuesday, October 20, 2020.  If no change is being 
made to the student’s instructional learning model, no parent action is necessary. 
 
The second nine week grading period begins Wednesday, October 28, 
2020.  Telephone calls to parents will begin Monday, October 12, 2020, via 
automated communications regarding the details and timelines for requesting 
enrollment changes.  Parents are encouraged to communicate regularly with 
their student’s school administration and teacher to ensure their student is 
engaged in learning.  It is important to note that for all Traditional and Remote 
students, successful instruction is best accomplished with daily, full-time 
attendance, paired with strong parental support. 
	
	
For more information about the Escambia County School District, visit ECSD’s web page 
at www.escambiaschools.org. Like ECSD on Facebook at www.facebook.com/ecsdfl. To read 
about recent ECSD news and events or explore the photo albums and videos, go to Escambia 
Schools Public Relations on Facebook at www.facebook.com/ecsd.public. Media queries about 
Escambia County School District topics should be directed to Kim Stefansson, at 850-393-
0539 or kstefansson@ecsdfl.us. 
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